For Immediate Release
24 December 1999

Ultra Electronics Holdings plc

(“Ultra” or “the Group”)

Board Appointment 

Ultra Electronics is pleased to announce the appointment of Dr Frank Hope, Managing Director of Ultra Electronics’ Electrics Division, to the Group Board, with effect from 1 January 1999.  

Frank Hope, 44, was appointed Managing Director of the Group’s Electrics Division in  1994, following 12 years with Avimo Limited, where he was Managing Director of the company, having previously held the positions of Technical Director and Operations Director.

Frank holds a BSc in Physics and a PhD in Low Temperature Physics.

Dr Julian Blogh, Chief Executive, Ultra Electronics Holdings, commented: “I am delighted to confirm Frank’s appointment, which represents a further strengthening of the Board.”
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